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No, no, no! Please do not issue permits as Cooke Aquaculture fish farms have already disregarded
permit regulations causing damaging impacts to endangered species and the Salish Sea ecosystem,
as numerous incidents and science shows, and why the 2022 ban. Based on Cooke Aquaculture fish
farms history, eliminating risks to endangered and threatened salmon and endangered Southern
Resident Killer Whales are the priority.
 


